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Dear Committee on Housing and Development, 

I strongly urge you to oppose this bill. The government of Oregon needs to learn to 

stop spending money. Expanding a department of any kind will cost the tax payer 

more money. That is bad. In this case, it is even worse. The Housing and Community 

Services department has no business lending tax dollars like a bank. It sounds 

criminal. Please vote no on HB 3035. 


